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            BRUNO CREDIT UNION  

            84th ANNUAL MEETING  
            Bruno Community Hall 

            Tues., April 5, 2022 
          Cocktails         6:00 pm 

         Supper             6:30 pm 
         Meeting           7:30 pm 
                   $10/person 

  Our guest speaker will be Jeff Burton, 
a writer of the comic series – the 

Adventures of Auroraman 
Please purchase your tickets by March 

28. 
                 CREDIT UNION 

        INFORMATION MEETING                
     Silver Age Hall (Prud’homme) 

         Thursday, April 7, 2022 

           Cocktails         6:00 pm 
           Supper            6:30 pm 

           Meeting          7:30 pm 
                    $10/person 

Jeff Burton will be at Prud’homme as 
the guest speaker as well. 

Please purchase tickets by April 1. 

            WE HAVE A WINNER!! 
Each year we have the class of Grade  
7 and 8 design the cover of our  
Annual Meeting booklet.  This year’s 
winner is: 

                LEXI MORITZ 

 

Lexi received a cheque for $75.00 
and the other students received a  
token of appreciation from the Credit 
Union for submitting their entries.  
Thanks to Corrinne Arnold, their art  
teacher for assisting them in their 
class. 
*********************************************** 
     RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 
         BRUNO CREDIT UNION 
U20 Nationals Broomball 
U9 Bruno Hockey 
Prud’homme Poker Rally 
Team Sask Sledge Hockey 
U7 Bruno Hockey 
U20 Boys & Girls Broomball  

___________________________________________________ 

***NOTICE:  THE PRUD’HOMME ATM IS 

http://www.brunocu.com/


OUT OF OPERATION INDEFINITELY*** 

    THANK YOU, THANK YOU!! 
 
Thanks, Tiffany for working at  
the Credit Union.  Tiffany has moved 
on to try something new.  We wish  
Tiffany all the best in her endeavours!! 
************************************************ 
 
         COLLABRIA CREDIT CARDS 
 
You may apply for a Collabria Credit 
Card at the Bruno Credit Union.  If you 
would like to do a balance transfer from 
another credit card, you would be 
charged 3.9% on the amount that is 
transferred to the Collabria credit card 
until the end of 2022 or until you have 
paid that amount off. 
 
There are many benefits to holding a 
Collabria credit card with the Bruno 
Credit Union.  If you make a payment 
before 2 pm, Monday to Friday, it will 
release the amount that you paid for 
your credit limit effective the next 
morning.  You can make this payment 
yourself on MyCardInfo or you can call 
in and ask our staff to do it for you.  
Please be sure you are telling them that 
you need your payment done so that 
your credit limit is increased for the 
next day. 
***********************************************                                              
                   IT’S A BOY!! 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Larissa & 
Dylan!!  Declan was born Feb 17, 2022! 
All the best to Larissa on her maternity 
leave.  We can’t wait to have baby 
snuggles!!************************************ 

 
 
 
 
            FIRE INSURANCE NOTICE 
                TO ALL MORTGAGORS 

 
All members who have a mortgage on 
their homes held by Bruno Savings and 
Credit Union Limited have a 
responsibility to maintain adequate fire 
insurance on their property.  The loss 
payable clause in the fire insurance 
policy must be made payable to Bruno 
Savings and Credit Union Limited. 
************************************************           
         FRAUD PREVENTION MONTH 
 
March is Fraud Prevention Month. Take 
these steps to protect yourself: 

- Change your PIN on your cards 
regularly   

- Shield your PIN from view 
- Keep your card in sight during a 

transaction 
- Memorize your PIN for your 

payment and credit cards.  Do not 
write them on your cards. 

- Don’t share your PIN with anyone 
- Check your account activity 
- Cancel any inactive accounts 
- Report any lost or missing cards 
- Ask yourself if you really need all of 

the identity documents you carry in 
your wallet or purse.  Remove any 
you don’t need and keep them in a 
secure place instead. 

- Shred personal and financial 
documents before putting them in 
the garbage.*******************************
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